
Welcome to my third 
Childminding Newsletter, 
where I hope to keep 
parents informed
about my service and my 
plans for future 
activities, holiday dates 
and changes.

I would very much 
welcome your input, if 
you have any ideas that 
you wish to put forward 
it would be greatly 
received.

Thank you for taking the 
time to read this.

Sharon

Thank you very much for 
all the great feedback in 

the recent 
questionnaires. It is very 

much appreciated.

I will continue to provide 
a warm and welcoming 

environment for all kids 
and keep you all informed 

of any up and coming 
changes.

As inevitably over the 
next couple of months 
our great weather will 

probably come to an end, 
please make sure that all 

Little Gigglers have 
suitable warm clothing.

Playday at  Kay 
Park 

Some Little Gigglers 
enjoyed at the Kay Park 
Playday recently and we 
also met some their with 
parents/grandparents, 
everyone enjoyed the 
day and it was a fun 

family event.

Celebrations/
Events

We recently welcomed a 
new Little Giggler who 

has settled in brilliantly 
and will enjoy a joint 

birthday with another 
Little Giggler in August.

Training
I will be taking on a Neo-
Natal Sustenance course 
in September and I am 

still waiting on dates for 
the Infection Control 
training as stated in 
previous newsletter.

HOLIDAY DATES

Little Gigglers will be on 
holiday on the 20th and 

23rd September. We will 
also be closed from the 
10th of the October to 

the 25th October 
inclusive.


